
CONGRATULATIONS!! 
YOU HAVE BEEN SELECTED BY THE EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION 

COMMITTEE TO RECEIVE THE P.R.I.D.E. AWARD  
FOR THE 2ND QUARTER, 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 11th, 2017 
 
The Interim City Administrator, Mayor, and Council would like to congratulate Jason Gray on 
achieving the 2nd Quarter P.R.I.D.E. Award for 2017.  You were nominated by your peers for 
your outstanding commitment to the City of Gillette.  You were chosen based on your ability to 
exemplify the City’s core values:  Productivity, Responsibility, Integrity, Dedication, and 
Enthusiasm. 
 
Jason showed great enthusiasm for his position as a GPA Production Assistant by quickly and 
efficiently creating a high-end, creative, humorous video.  Jason was tasked with producing a 
video highlighting the portion of the City code governing signs in public right-of-way.  Jason 
went above and beyond expectations by producing a humorous, yet very informative video that 
garnered massive discussion on the City’s Facebook page.  Your approach ensured that many 
more residents became aware of this law than would have from a typical text post alone.    
Keep up the great work.   
 
We are honored to present you with this P.R.I.D.E. Award and encourage you to continue to be 
an example to your co-workers.  Please accept the appreciation and recognition you deserve 
and have truly earned for your outstanding performance and service to the citizens of the City 
of Gillette. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick Davidson      Louise Carter-King 
Interim City Administrator                 Mayor, City of Gillette 
 


